Drake & Scull

Date: 10" October 2025

Mr. Hamed Ahmed Ali
CEO-Dubai Financial Market

Dubai-United Arab Emirates

Dear Sirs,

Subject: Resignation of Mr. Ahmad Al Kilani from the
Membership of the Board of Directors of Drake & Scull
International PISC (the “Company”).

With reference to the subject mentioned above, we would
like to inform you that Mr. Ahmad Al Kilani has submitted
his resignation from the Company’s Board of Directors
effective October 8, 2025, for personal reasons.

The Chairman of the Board would like to express his
sincere appreciation and gratitude to Mr. Ahmad Al Kilani
for his valuable efforts during his tenure on the Board,
particularly his contributions to the restructuring of the
Company and his direct role in the resumption of the
Company’s share trading.

The Company, represented by its management and Board
of Directors, thanks Mr. Al Kilani deeply, and wish him
success.

The company also confirms that the Board of Directors will

appoint a new board member to replace

Mr. Al Kilani at the next Board Meeting.

Sincerely Yours,

Dana Abu Alghanam \ T

Board Secretary
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Drake & Scull International PJSC
PO. Box 85794, Dubai - United Arab Emirates, Tel: +971 4 528 3444, Fax: +871 4 320 0558



